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Dear families and children, 

 

It’s been another busy week at Tattenhall Park Primary, with Year 3 and 4 playing exceptionally well at the 

Rugby Tournament at Bishop Heber last night, pipped to the post in the final whistle by one point!  Well done 

all of you for showing great sportsmanship,.  For some of you it was your very first Key Stage 2 event and Miss 

Foreman and Mr Cragg said you showed huge amounts of energy and resilience – thank you all!  Thanks to Mrs 

Mason and Mr Cragg for organising and accompanying the children and to Miss Foreman for also supporting 

the children. 

 

My continued thanks to gardening club who meet weekly, Mrs Hart from school and Fiona and Jenny from the 

community who support the children to grow a wide range of produce in the memorial space that school 

commemorated for Jen O’Mara.  So far the team have grown purple sprouting broccoli, peas, runner beans, 

squash, potatoes and sweetcorn, as well as a range of flowers and plants.  It’s a lovely space to have as part of 

our school grounds and I’m very grateful for the time our team of volunteers give. 

 

I hope to run a Health Week for the children as part of their wider Personal Development curriculum, and 

would please ask that if any parents or wider family have a career in health or linked to health and could spare 

some time to come and share their expertise with the children I’d love to hear from you!  It could be that you 

work in the food industry, optometry, nutrition, sport, medicine, physiotherapy, personal training, outdoor 

education, mental health or wellbeing – if you have any time to spare week beginning 20th November, please 

could you get in touch?  Huge thanks in advance. 

 

Just a reminder of a couple of dates for the last week of half term - Key Stage One Harvest service in church 

2pm on Wednesday 25th October and PTFA Hogwarts Disco that evening.  Next Friday is the pyjama donation 

for the local children’s hospitals.  Each class will have a collection box in their classrooms on these mornings. 

 

Next week, the Local Authority are visiting school twice, our new Associate School Improvement Advisor is 

visiting me on Thursday to discuss school priorities and possible Ofsted judgements, and some of the Early 

Years team are visiting on Friday to work with Mrs Ellam and Miss Turner focussing on the environment. 

 

Just a polite reminder that, as a nut free school, children should not bring sandwich spreads which contain nuts. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday, 

 

Warm regards 

 

Miss M Fairweather 
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